
Lead-Based Paint Hazard Disclosure
Form

Housing built before 1978 may contain lead-based paint. Lead from paint, paint
chips, and dust can pose
health hazards if not managed properly. Lead exposure is especially harmful to
young children and pregnant women. Before renting pre-1978 housing, lessors must
disclose the presence of known lead-based paint and/or lead-based paint hazards in
the dwelling. Lessees must also receive a federally approved pamphlet on lead
poisoning prevention.
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25 Aug 2017

Court Rules that Same Sex Parent can Move Forward with Discrimination Suit
Against the State of Idaho

In an important step in securing equal rights for same-sex couples, a federal court
ruled yesterday that an unmarried, lesbian mother can continue her fight to be
recognized as the parent daughter.
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ILAS receives funds to help seniors from Idaho National Laboratory

IDAHO LEGAL AID RECEIVES $1,440 GRANT Idaho National Laboratory, on behalf…
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